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PRESS RELEASE 
 

Advisory to the General Public against a 

Forged Letter from Mr. Aneel Pasha 
 

The Embassy of the Republic of the Philippines wishes to warn the general public against a forged 
letter currently circulating online from Mr. Aneel Pasha. Mr. Pasha claims to be an adviser to the 
Third Secretary and Vice Consul and is using the name of the Embassy in order to threaten 
several individuals.   
 
The Philippine Embassy is not associated with Mr. Aneel Pasha in any manner. There is also no 
truth about the claims in the letter that the Philippine Embassy is currently coordinating with the 
PNP and NBI on Mr. Pasha’s allegations as Mr. Pasha has not filed any officially complaint with 
the Embassy.  
 
 The Embassy is currently investigating the matter and shall be pursuing means to ensure that the 
relevant parties involved in this serious episode of forgery are made accountable. 
 
END.  
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